
 

 

 

Dear Red Pitaya Customer, 

 
Thank you for your continued use of Red Pitaya STEMlab 125-10 products. 

 
Important Notice – End Of Life 

Red Pitaya appreciates your support on our STEMlab 125-10 products throughout the years. 
It is time to give way to newer versions, so we are announcing the manufacture 
discontinue and End of Life of STEMlab 125-10 board. 

Reason for End Of Life 

After a decade of the product being on the market and considering the current state of the 
supply chain and the fact, that some of the components have become obsolete, we have 
decided to take the product off the market.  

Impacted Products 

• Board STEMlab 125-10 OEM 
• STEMlab 125-10 Diagnostic kit  
• STEMlab 125-10 Edu pack  
• STEMlab 125-10 Starter kit 
• STEMlab 125-10 Stay@home kit 
 

All other families are NOT impacted by the EOL. 

Key Dates 

- 15th September 2022: Last time buy. 
- 31st December 2022: End of life takes effect. 

Maximum Order Quantity: 

- 10 pcs 

Please speak with your Red Pitaya sales representative for additional information on lead 
times or questions you may have. 

Sincerely, 

 

The Red Pitaya Team 

 

https://moj.minimax.si/SI/VA/WebUI/Artikel/ArtikelView.aspx?ar_id=3889556&pgat=pgatv
https://moj.minimax.si/SI/VA/WebUI/Artikel/ArtikelView.aspx?ar_id=3889587&pgat=pgatv

